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Pastors” Training

This year saw over 140 pastors from various countries attend
this year’s event. The goal was to go back to the basics and
re-emphasize the need for Biblical ministry. We are thankful
for pastors and missionaries from around Central America

who joined us in the teaching this year. Thousands of dollars /

worth of Gospel tracts, books, New Testaments and whole Bibles were given out as well. Every
national pastor walked away with a leather bound Bible to preach with.

Expanding Missions in Central America

A few years ago, we were asked to joina team of national pastors and missionaries to help form
a mission agency. This agency is dedicated to aiding families that have been saved, baptized,
and trained in Central America. The end goal is to allow them to be able to raise support in
their region of the world. This agency aids in the logistics of working with the financial and
legal challenges of having five countries in which to do deptutation. This year, six new families
joined as new missionaries with ABIL Missions! We now have missionaries going to Honduras,
Guatemala, Nicaragua, El Salvador and Africa!

-+ Return to the States to Meet with Doctors
Before we returned to Honduras, the doctors revealed that our son, Alejandro,
is losing the hearing in his right ear. After preliminary testing, we were asked to
» return to the States for more in-depth testing to determine if he is a candidate for
a cochlear implant. We have finished the testing and are waiting for preapproval
from insurance and for the hospital to set his surgery date. We are praying that
we can schedule his surgery for early 2025. We are hoping to be able to return
to Honduras to participate in the seminary graduation activities as well as to be
present for the birth of our first grandchild.

Please Pray for the Following:

1. For growth for the nine churches that have been started.

2. For Walter Enrique Miranda as he raises support to start a new church in the city of
Catacamas.

3. For the finances to build classrooms on the conference center property for the Bible
college. Praise the Lord for the $44,000 already given towards this project.

Thank you for your prayers,
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Jason, Cassy, Matthew, Alejandro, and Marjorie



